
Friends & Ms. Toneri          October 8th, 2021

Conferences
cNext week, please look for an email 

to come home with a live link where 
you will be able to sign-up for a 
conference time of your choice.  I am 
happy to conference with you via 
zoom or in-person. If you need to 
find “live” links sent in newsletters, 
they can be found electronically on 
either my website or canvas page.

Mathematics

Next week we’re starting our new 
math unit: “Adding and Subtracting 
within 100” using place value! This 
unit will include story problems that 
involve one and two-steps with 
unknowns in different positions. 
Students will also use number lines 
and base-ten cubes in addition to 
place value to solve problems.

Butterflies and Literacy
Our science unit is all about 
butterflies and we are observing, 
reading, writing and collecting data 
all about our colorful friends. This 
science study ties in really well to our 
next reading unit: “What Does It 
Take to Survive?” In this unit, we 
talk about why animals and plants 
have different attributes and how 
those adaptations and attributes  
help them  survive. Ask your child 
how his or her butterfly is changing.

Important Dates Coming Up

Fridays-Early Release at 1:35 p.m.

October 22nd: PTA Pumpkin Party 

Conferences: November 1st-4th

Look for a Live Link to Sign-up Next Week

November 11th: Veterans Day (no school)

November 24th-26th-Thanksgiving Break

Conversation Starters with Your Student

“Your butterflies arrived!  Describe what you observed (use your 5 senses)?”

“What is data and how do you take a survey and create a graph to show results?”

“What is your favorite way to practice your spelling words?”

Instructions to 
Download:
1. Save a copy!
2. Make any 

changes you’d 
like.

3. Click File → 
download → 
pdf document.

4. Attach to 
parent email.


